

SHPA NEWS



SEPTEMBER 2023









Dear SHPA Families,

It's hard to believe we have made it through the first month of school already! The students all seemed to enjoy their first pizza lunch and we hosted our 2nd Annual Walk-A-Thon held on Friday, 9/29. Thank you to all the volunteers, teachers and staff for helping make it a success despite the rain! Congratulations to all the Top Lap Winners in each grade! And a great big THANK YOU to The Lane Family for being the Top Funding Family 2 years in a row! We are truly blessed with the best at Sacred Heart School.

~SHPA Leadership Team

REMINDERS

- NO SCHOOL: Monday 10/9
- Winter Uniforms Change Over: Tuesday, 10/10
- Trunk-or-Treat Donation Collection: 10/10-10/12 (ES parking lot)
- School Picture Day: Wednesday, 10/11
- Next SHPA PA Meeting: 10/12 @ 8am (ES/MS Auditorium)
- ECC STEM Activity Night: 10/12 @ 4:30pm
- ECC & ES/MS Open House: 10/15 @ 12-2pm
- Half Day Meet Up: Alley Kat Bowling: 10/18
- PIZZA LUNCH ECC Tuesday, 10/17 & ES/MS Thursday, 10/19
- Trunk-or-Treat: Saturday 10/21 Rain Date: 10/28



